
Town of Austerlitz 

MINUTES - Comprehensive Plan Committee Meeting 

February 8, 2024  

 

Attendees: Nan Stolzenburg, Planner and Committee members: Greg Vogler, Tim Stalker, Nick Van 
Alstine, Barbara Smith and David Harrison 

1. Approval of meetings minutes from November 9, 2023 

There were no changes, minutes approved. 

2. Review of feedback from Climate Committee and Planning Board. 
 
The Committee reviewed the feedback from the Planning Board and the Climate Committee 
(CSTF).  We agreed that several recommendations should be included in the plan which will be 
updated accordingly.  The balance of the suggestions was all very good, and will be given to the 
future sub committees as they work through their respective recommendations. 
 
We anticipate reviewing and hopefully accept all changes at the March 14 Committee meeting.  
We then plan to make the plan available to the public who in turn can provide their feedback.  
After the feedback from the public is considered, a formal public hearing will be held for further 
feedback. 
 

3. Demo of mapping application – to be scheduled 
 

4. Public Comments – no one from the public attended. 

 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, March 14, 2024, 6:30 at the Austerlitz Town Hall.   


